
 

 

 

March 12, 2015 

 

 

Secretary-Treasurers 

 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

Re: 2015 HEU Equity Conference – RESCHEDULED 

 

Please be advised that due to a scheduling conflict with the hotel we have changed the dates 

of the 2015 HEU Equity Conference. 

 

The Equity Conference will now take place on May 25, 26, and 27, 2015 at the Sheraton 

Vancouver Airport Hotel in Richmond.  

 

The application deadline has passed and members who previously applied will be notified of 

their acceptance to the conference shortly. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

 

Thank you. 

 

In solidarity, 

 

 

 

_____________________ ___________________ __________________ 

Bonnie Pearson Victor Elkins Donisa Bernardo 

Secretary-Business Manager President Financial Secretary 

 

 
cc: Provincial Executive 

Chairpersons 

Reps and Directors 

Equity caucus members 

 

 

 

 


